Sample Letter:
 
[Insert address of league]
 
[Insert date]
 
Dear [Insert league leader’s name],
 
I am writing to express my concerns about the policy allowing biological males to participate in girls’ sports and share locker room facilities. As a parent, I believe it is crucial that biological sex be the determining factor for participation in sports and the use of private spaces like locker rooms.
 
Not only do these policies undermine the fairness of girls’ sports by placing them at a physical disadvantage, but they also raise serious privacy concerns. Girls should not have to share intimate spaces with biological males. I urge you to reconsider and update your policies to ensure fairness and safety for all participants.
 
Sincerely,
 
[Insert your name here]  

